
Recommendation from Services held on 24.08.23 

 

51/23/24 TO RECEIVE THE SERVICES COMMITTEE BUDGET STATEMENT AND 

CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED EXPENDITURE.  

The Town Clerk informed Members of the current budget statement contained within 

the circulated reports pack. 

It was proposed by Councillor Yates, seconded by Councillor Griffiths and resolved 

to RECOMMEND to the Station Sub Committee to review budget code 6810 General 

Repairs & Maintenance - Isambard House due to limited funds remaining for the year 

2023/2024. 


